
I'm writing to voice my support for the latest plan approved by the Redistricting Commission (Final Draft 
Plan 2 approved Nov 6th 2013.)  I live in Northwest Hills; in my opinion the proposed District 10 strikes a 
balance between the central location of our neighborhood and the unique issues that face residents west 
of Mopac without creating a district that stretches all the way from Central Austin to Cedar Park and Lake 
Travis. 
 
I realize that it's difficult to please everyone during this process, and I can't speak for the other districts. 
 
Thank you for your time and energy spent on this effort. 
 
Jim O'Connell 
 


